
CITY OF GRASS VALLEY – COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 
GRASS VALLEY, CA 95945 
(530) 274-4330 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 
The public hearing for the application described herein originally scheduled for September 
23, 2024 at 2:00pm has been cancelled.  
 
The City of Grass Valley scheduled a hearing to decide whether to approve or deny a 
Limited Term Permit (Limited Term Permit (24PLN-37) submitted by Tony Quatela for the 
operation of a compact mobile food facility, hot dog cart, for four days per week, four 
hours per day, for up to one year in the Neighborhood Center Flex (NC-Flex) zone in the 
parking lot of 1061 E Main Street (APN: 035-350-043).  
 
On September 17, 2024, the applicant requested to withdraw the application and cancel 
the public hearing.  
 
Information regarding this cancellation is available at the Community Development 
Department, Planning Division at Grass Valley City Hall during normal business hours, M 
- Th; 7:30 a.m. – 5 p.m. 
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